
Spring Term

The Autumn term is almost over
and we have had such a busy start

to the new academic year. 

Please make sure children bring
their library and phonics book

every day of the week.

Reading
Parent workshop 

13.1.25
9.00am-9:45am

PSHEE - This half term we are excited to be starting a new unit of work
using The Story Project reading a story about mental health. RE -
During this half term we will look at the question ‘Why are some
journeys and places special?’

We are studying the text Beowulf that links with our topic
of Vikings and Anglo Saxons in History. We will be looking
at ways to write from different characters points of view.

In maths next half term, we will continue looking at
fractions and multiplication and division, multiplying a 4

digit number by a 2 digit number. We will also begin
decimals and percentrages.

The children will begin their topic of Vikings and Anglo
Saxons. We will look at why the Anglo Saxons settled in
Britain, their art and culture and also religions followed.

In science, our topic of Forces will continue.

Making a slingshot car linking to our Science knowledge of
gears, pulleys and levers.
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